Embassy of the United States of America

June 30, 2020

Culture Hub Bulgaria Foundation
16, Brezite, str.

1606, Sofia

BULGARIA

To Whom it May Concern:

This letter serves as a recommendation for the Culture Hub Bulgaria Foundation. The U.S.
Embassy in Sofia hired the foundation team to help us produce a livestream Facebook concert
featuring multiple instruments, performers, cameras, speakers, lights and more. It was a very
complicated setup, especially since it was held inside the Embassy, where we have significant
security restrictions on events like this. Still, the Culture Hub team produced an excellent
livestream concert for us, and we were extremely happy with the services they provided.

The team was professional, courteous, friendly and very flexible. They encountered multiple
issues during the setup and planning, but they quickly worked to resolve them all and our
concert turned out to be a huge success. | highly recommend them for this type of work, and |
hope we are able to work with them again in the future.

If you have any questions, please contact our team at the embassy for more information.

Sincerely,

VA
Matt Hagengruber
Cultural Attaché
U.S. Embassy Sofia




